
Hello Mountain Lion Families,
I want to welcome all our new and returning families to our 2024-25 school year. August
already flew by, but it was great to get to meet our new families and reconnect with our
existing ones. We had a wonderful turnout at both of our Back-to-School nights. Thank you
for attending and supporting your child’s new classroom. It is a privilege to have your family
be a part of our MVES community!
September is National Attendance Awareness Month. Good attendance is directly tied to
good student achievement. Please support your child to be an attendance H.E.R.O. (here,
every day, ready to learn, on time). If your child happens to be out, please make sure to call
in and report the absence daily. Your message should include: the spelling of their full
name, grade, teacher, and your contact information. If you need to pick up your child early,
please be sure to sign them out prior to the last 20 minutes of school, so we do not disrupt
the teacher’s end of day routine. Thank you for making great attendance a priority to ensure
the success of our students!
To help keep our community informed, Monte Vista emails out our Monte Memo newsletter
once a month. It contains essential information regarding the school calendar, student
safety, and school reminders. We will also email out important notices throughout the year.
Communication is key when it comes to supporting our students. Please take time to review
the newsletter once a month to stay up to date on everything “Mountain Lion.” If you
Change your email or phone number, please let our office know right away to update your
Aeries parent portal. Your support and partnership are genuinely appreciated.
Monte Vista Staff along with our PTA have many exciting events scheduled this month and
we would love to have you join us. Please see the coming events section of our Monthly
Monte Memo or our school website for updated information.
Thank you again for all your support and for a great start to our year!

Ms. Picchiottino and Mr. Benecchi

MenusSchool Website
IMPORTANT LINKS

September 2024

Counselor’s Corner

https://murrietaschoolnutrition.com/index.php?sid=2110111645366853&page=menus
https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/Page/4109
https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/Page/35432


Message from the Health Office:

Please remember you must have current
emergency information for pick-up of your student
in the event of injury or illness. There must be an
adult available to p/u your student between 15-30
minutes after receiving a phone call from the health
office.
Please refer to the following link for all Health-related
information.
https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/Page/247
 
Thank You! 😊
 
Michele K. Hanley   Health Tech

NO SCHOOL,  MONDAY 
SEPTEMBER 2ND 

IN OBSERVANCE OF LABOR DAY

PATRIOTS DAY
On Friday, September 13TH we will be recognizing

 “PATRIOTS DAY” at our Friday Flag at 8:40am. This Patriot Day we
will be honoring those who serve, and the first responders who
risk their lives for us every day to keep us safe. We would like to
invite our military and first responders to join us on stage and
help lead us in our Flag salute. Please join us and wear your

uniform proudly! Students wear red, white, and blue.

https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/Page/247














Sept 3Tuesday 3:00 PM

MEETING

MONTE VISTA MPR 

General Association  

We invite you to join us for our first GA meeting of the
school year. This  is a very important meeting, as we need

to approve the yearly budget, along with important
activities such as Monte Fest and Spirit Wear.  

We hope you’ll consider joining us!



SCAN
qualifying receipts

in the app

SUBMIT
qualifying digital

receipts in the app

CONNECT
your Walmart and
Box Tops accounts

HERE’S HOW IT WORKS:

ONLINE SHOPPERS CAN EARN WITH BOX TOPS, TOO!

© General Mills

Digital Receipt

Paper Receipt

For over 25 years, Box Tops for Education has given families an easy way 
to earn for schools with products they already buy. Today, you can find 
hundreds of participating products throughout the store — and all you 
need is the Box Tops app.

EARN CASH FOR SCHOOLS
WITH BOX TOPS
TOGETHER, WE CAN MAKE A BIG DIFFERENCE

Whether you order groceries for delivery or pickup, shop through your store’s app, request 
an email receipt at checkout or shop with your Walmart connected account, you can earn for 
your school no matter where you shop.

SEE PRODUCTS & LEARN MORE ABOUT 
THE BOX TOPS APP AT BTFE.COM

DON’T HAVE THE BOX TOPS 
APP YET? DOWNLOAD IT NOW:
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